
Subject to Protective 

Thank you for yoLir inquiry. we have a Safety Mod1ficat1on Program on 
is a voluntary program, 1t 1s not a recall. This 1s designed to remind 
feature and to offer customers the opportunity to modernize their 
we strongly recommend that you take advantage of this offer. 

You can read more information regarding our firearms and our 
page of our website or the link below: 

The safe use and performance of your firearm 
well as adherence to the "10 Commandments of 
http://wwwrem1ngton.com/support/10comm htm It is you the information 
in both tt1e owners manual and safety booklet Wheltie;t:::~:li!.l;l are a veteran wiH1 a collection of 
Remington firearms, or a first lime shooter, take the t.t~:~~::i:~Yi.~.VV this important literature and be certain 
that you are practicing firearm safety' ················· 

If you have any questions, please feel free to conta~ .. Y~ ... ~J:.:~::~~P~~~~~t®:·or 1-877-387-6691 

We do not agree with CB S's characlleri;,.ticin <•I. ~!~Jt~!~~~!~Rt. The removal of the bolt-lock so one 
does not have to move the safety to the while tfM:l(!i~~lf:i~, reduces the risk of accidental firing 
during the unloading process. With the there iS'>rio reason for the safety to be in any 
position other than ''safe" while rifles in conformity with Remington 
rifles produced after 1982 

This is a voluntary program. 
bolt-lock feature and to offer 

v. Remington 

to remind people of the existence of the 
to modernize their product. 
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